CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

January 10, 2022

High School Drama Members: The high school auditions for this year's big musical "The Little Mermaid" are tomorrow and Wednesday in Mrs. Lentz' room. Have a short song prepared. This is a big musical so we are looking for a lot of people. This is your year to give this a shot! Auditions will start at 3:00 and last until everyone has a chance to audition. You only have to attend one day.

Don't miss out on the memories! The 2021-2022 CHS yearbook is on sale now through January 28! After January 28, you will no longer be able to purchase a yearbook and the yearbook program does not order extras. Order your copy today on yearbookforever.com, or with cash or a check made payable to Corunna High School with Mrs. Napier in the main office or with Mrs. Hilewsky in room 112. Yearbooks are \$68 + MI sales tax (\$72.08).

As a reminder, CHS Book Club will meet on Thursday of this week in room 110 (Mrs. Trimble's room). Please make sure you have finished reading the monthly selection, Lore by Alexandra Bracken. It is not too late to join the CHS Book Club, so if you are interested, please email or visit Mrs. Trimble for details.

Attention all 8th graders interested in swimming: Practices will begin today right after school. Come to the pool building with swim gear and weightlifting clothes. If you have any questions, see Mr. Herrick or Mr. Nellis at the middle school.

The JV Girls Basketball team dominated Clio last Friday and earned a 58-15 victory. Every girl on the team scored and contributed to the win. It was another great team effort. The girls are back in action tomorrow at home vs. Flushing. Come out and show your support!